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SERVICE AWARDS CEREMONY:

On February 12th, several of our faculty and staff will be recognized at an event to be held in the SAC 
auditorium.  The ceremony begins at 4:00 pm.  All are encouraged to attend the ceremony and celebrate 
with those being honored.

For 35 years: David Bolotine For 25 years: David Allen
Barbara Brand
Helene Volat
Maureen Greslin

For 30 years: Donna Sammis
Bob Lobou For 20 years: Kathleen Weiner

SHOWER REMINDER: Please let Maryanne or Connie know if you are attending .

See Maryanne to follow-up on the details!

Also, some of you may remember having a baby photo contest years ago.  We are reviving this fun 
activity and a poster of photos will be displayed at the shower.  If you have a photo you can lend (PUT 
YOUR NAME ON THE BACK AND GIVE IT TO MARYANNE who will assign it a number.  At the shower, 
you can enjoy matching the photo numbers to a list of staff names. 

NEW HORIZONS LEARNING CATALOG :

Several copies of the catalog for January - June 2004 are available for borrowing from the Director's 
Office.  Check the folder marked L.I.L.R.C.  For further information and course outline visit:  
www.newhorizons.com.  The courses are offered at Westbury and Commack.  By arrangements through 
LILRC we have coupons that entitle enrolees to a large discount.  Classes that meet for a day (9-4:30) 
cost $40.00 and with an additional $5.00 you can get continuing ed credit.



Complete a travel request and attach your registration information for reimbursement of the cost for the 
course.  If course Chris decides on the approval for the funding! 
 




